

HENRY KENDALL HIGH SCHOOL

Principal - Andrew Backhouse

Dear Parents and Students

All parents and students entering Year 12 in 2017 are invited to a Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 2 November 2016.

The Information Evening will begin at 7:00pm in the MPC and conclude at approximately 8:30pm. Students and parents will be given important information about the HSC school year. Sessions will include:

Understanding the School Based Assessment Schedule and Study Strategies

Highlights the importance of school based assessment on the final HSC mark and outlines how the system operates as well as providing an insight into some learning strategies used in the classroom.

The HSC and ATAR

What they are and the documentation and information your son/daughter will receive.

Managing stress and ensuring positive relationships at home

What to expect and how parents can help.

HSC Practical Projects

Information about various HSC Courses involving significant practical components.

It is hoped that the evening will provide parents with information and advice that will assist them in supporting students as they prepare for the HSC.

For further information about the evening please contact either the Relieving Deputy Principal (Curriculum) - Mr Mark Macdonald or the Year 12 Adviser – Mr Blake Wawrzyk.

Members of the Senior Executive and Head Teachers will be available to answer any individual questions you may have.

If you plan to attend, I ask that you ring the front office on 4325 2110 and inform them that you will be attending. This will assist us in making final plans for the night.

I believe that the evening will be very useful and I urge you to attend if possible.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Donna James RELIEVING PRINCIPAL

Mr Mark Macdonald
RELIEVING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

20 October 2016

"Developing confident, responsible citizens who strive for excellence"